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Filming at different localities around the Maltese Islands - "Overboard for Love" 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners and owners of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place at different localities around the Maltese 

Islands. 

 

The filming will be carried out on any days between Monday 2nd June 2025 and Saturday 

28th June 2025. 

 

Filming will be carried out from onboard the vessels MV Chakra and Maria C, while the 

following vessels will be assisting them Nautica 1, Nautica Two, S22413 and S26157. 

 

Mariners and owners of vessels are informed that when either the vessel MV Chakra or 

Maria C is sighted, they are to keep a clear distance of 200m from them. 

 

Mariners are reminded that they are to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16 and 

are to cooperate with the filming crew and/or enforcement officers in the area.  

 

Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied 

with. 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 


